ROUNDUP PHONE LOG

It is important that you log the calls you receive from prospective Tiger Cubs, Cub Scouts, Webelos Scouts or their parents. Some boys may not be able to come to your roundup, but may want to be Tiger Cubs, Cub Scouts, or Webelos Scouts. Share with them when your next meeting is, but also ask for their phone number and name so you can give them a reminder call. In case that they don't make that next meeting, you can make contact with them and see if they are still interested.

Please make sure you take the time to write down each boy's name and number. Call them if they missed your meeting.

Talking to parents on the phone is a good opportunity to get to know who they are. Ask them if they were ever Scouts.

Parent Name	Boy's Name	Phone No.	Son's Grade	Background
1				
2				
3				
4				
5				
6				
7				
8				
9				
10				
11				
12				